
We’re going on a 
bear hunt 

 
 

 

 

 

Literacy 

In our literacy lessons this term we will be reading 
stories about bears.  These include ‘Goldilocks and 
the three bears’, ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’, ‘The 
bear who came to babysit’ and the fun story of 
‘The girl, the bear and the magic shoes’.   

We will also be exploring information books and 
learning about the habitats, diet and appearance 
of different bears. 

We will be reading stories from the Bible on the 
subject of heroes.  We will be learning about 
Samson, David & Goliath and Joseph. 

You can help your child at home by continuing to 
read with them daily, encouraging them to talk in 
full sentences and asking them to help you with 
shopping lists, recipes, and writing notes. 

 

Maths 

In our maths lessons this term we are learning 
about time, estimating, measuring and counting in 
2’s, 5’s and 10’s.  We will also revisit and 
consolidate our learning in adding and 
subtraction by counting on or counting back. 

We will continue our ‘number of the day’ and look 
at how these numbers are made up. 

We will be trying to answer different maths 
problems such as who is the tallest in the class? 
Who has the biggest feet? etc.   

We will be encouraging the children to talk about 
how they will solve a problem and think of what 
they need to help them. Please encourage them at 
home to explain their ideas by asking ‘How do you 
know?’  

 

Zebra and Penguin Classes 
Summer 2 2022 



 

 
 
Understanding the World 
 
We will be learning about 
Polar bears, climate 
change and what we can 
do to help look after our 
planet 
 
 
 
PSHE 
 
We will be discussing 
change and getting ready 
for the move to Year 1 
after the summer break.  
We will all have the 
opportunity to talk about 
our feelings around the 
exciting changes coming. 

Marwell Zoo 
 

We are so excited to be able to get out and about on our school trips once 
more after 2 years of covid restrictions. 

 
This year we have planned a visit to the fantastic Marwell Zoo.  

We hope that during our visit we will get to see this gorgeous Red Panda 
as well as many other exciting animals.  We wonder if we will meet some 
Zebras and Penguins!  More details will be coming soon, look out for the 

permission form and payment details. 

 


